From:

Sent: 20 April 2021 09:52

To: Gemma Magnuson <Gemma.Magnuson@cherwell-dc.gov.uk>
Subject: FW: Planning notification for application reference: 21/00559/F

Hi Gemma,
| have no objections to the above application on Arboricultural grounds.
Regards

Patrick

Patrick Prendergast
On behalf of Cherwell District Council
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